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2024.1.5 Notice Regarding Appointment of our New Partner 

 

It is with great pleasure that we announce the appointment of Daimon Punjabi to 

Partner effective January 1, 2024. 

 

Since its inception in 1998, Unison Capital has invested in 37 companies across five 

Japan-focused funds, successfully advancing its investment model one transaction at 

a time. With our Japan-focused funds evolving towards a sector-focused strategy, 

Daimon’s contributions concentrating on the consumer industry, a core focus sector 

for Unison, have been essential in this evolution.  

 

Now with eight Partners in Japan, Unison Capital strives to solidify its position as a 

leading private equity investment firm in Japan by leveraging its investment 

experience, along with deep local network accumulated over 25 years. 

 

Contact: Please direct all inquiries concerning this matter to Public Relations 

(+81.3.3511.3900 / pr@unisoncap.com ) 

 

This press release is intended solely for the purpose of public disclosure of the 

activities and performance of Unison Capital Group and does not in any way 

whatsoever constitute a solicitation for the purchase of marketable securities related 

to the fund or associated interests in any other funds established by the Unison Capital 

Group.  
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